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A brand new Sun Fast for spring 2019 

 

In the wake of recent new model development, Jeanneau announces a new sailboat for its Sun Fast range. 

The next Sun Fast will keep the strong DNA of a racing boat, easy to sail single-handed or with a crew. 

She will touch water during spring 2019. 

 

 

 

Sun Fast are renowned on the IRC circuit for winning inshore and offshore regattas. 

The international track record of the Sun Fast 3200 and Sun Fast 3600 is impressive with victories in legendary races 

like the Syndey Hobart, Spi – Ouest France, The Transquadra, the Giraglia, the Commodores’ Cup and also the 

Caribbean 600. 

Today, almost 400 Sun Fast 3200 and 3600 are sailing on waters around the world. 

 

A new regatta 100% Sun Fast  

 

To federate this fantastic community, Jeanneau also announces the first edition of the Sun Fast World Cup. The Cup 

will take place in the famous racing spot of La Trinité sur Mer on the 6th and 7th of April 2019.  

Teams from all over the world are expected and Jeanneau already has registered participation from Australian, 

Slovenian, Italian and American teams.  

The race notice is sent out today. 
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